
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 9/10/2014 5:18:16 PM 
To: TerKeurst, Charlotte (charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Redacted Version of Kern Report 

Charlotte, 

We will review the documents and get back to you with any proposed redactions that are necessary. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

Original Message 
From: TerKeurst, Charlotte linailtoicliarlotte.tefkeurst@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 2:43 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Cc: Kwasny, Iryna; Koltz, Jonathan; Ho, Winnie 
Subject: RE: Redacted Version of Kern Report 

Erik, 
SED has received Public Records Act requests for three documents related to the Kem incident, which are 
attached to this email: 

-An analysis by PG&E (the title begins Kern Power Plant...) -An analysis by Cleveland (the title begins Conf -
RCA Report...) -The Bureau Veritas root cause analysis (the title begins PGE Kem Power Plant...) 

PG&E submitted the first two analyses to SED under PU Code Section 583. SED asks that PG&E review these 
documents and notify us of any proposed redactions to the documents. 

PG&E did not cite Section 583 when submitting the Bureau Veritas root cause analysis to SED. Nevertheless, 
SED asks that PG&E notify us if you request any redactions to the Bureau Veritas document. At this time, the 
only redactions SED is planning for this document are the names of the workers involved in the incident. (We are 
still reviewing the other two documents.) 

Thank you, 
Charlotte 

Charlotte F. TerKeurst 
Program Manager, Electric Safety and Reliability Branch Safety and Enforcement Division California Public 
Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-3124 office 
(415) 622-5167 mobile 
Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov 
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From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 10:38 AM 
To: TerKeurst, Charlotte 
Subject: Redacted Version of Kern Report 

Charlotte, 

As you requested, attached is a redacted version of the SED investigation report regarding the Kem Power Plant. 
The only confidential information PG&E proposes to redact are two percentage figures noted on the top of page 
11. PG&E considers the bids and weighting selection criteria from the competitive solicitation process to be 
confidential. I therefore redacted those two figures in the attached report for your review. 

The SED report also refers to a number of source documents that contain confidential information. We assume 
these source documents are not being made public at this time and we have not reviewed them to identify 
confidential information that should be redacted in the event they are made public. If SED intends to make any of 
the supporting documents public, please let me know so we can start the process of also reviewing them for 
confidentiality. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 
Director, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
tel: 415-973-4464 
cell: 415-310-7617 
ebj 1 @pge.com<mailto:ebi 1 @pge.com> 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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